
Submitter: Fred Weaver 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Veterans, Emergency 
Management, Federal and World Affairs 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

SB947 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

I am against this proposed change in our State Constitution for the very reason that it 

was fashioned after the U.S. Constitution. On your first day in office this year you 

swore to uphold  both of these documents. And currently both use the term "Militia". I 

don't see any problem with how it is stated now, as I am part of that militia. If this bill 

was to proceed without a vote of the people it would be a great error on your part. 

It seems that the Liberals both Democrat and Republican, of this state are trying to 

change us Law Abiding Citizens into criminals by any way, shape, or form that they 

can.  

And I believe that if you keep pushing you will find out that there is a larger number of 

us in the state than there are of you people in Salem. And by the way the States 

National Guards, the US Military are all suborinated to the citizenery of this country. I 

think you better brush up on what those documents say. 

 

Thank You For Your TIme. 


